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	Accessing Support and Advice 
on Alcohol & Drugs Misuse in the North East

Add your voice!
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Aberdeenshire Alcohol & Drugs Partnership’s ASSET service is currently expected to offer responsive advice, support and referral for individuals and family members experiencing difficulties around alcohol or drug use. It should provide safe and confidential community support to people whilst they address their substance use.
The contracts associated with this service must be renewed in 2023.
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In order to get the best ideas for what such a service would look like for individuals and communities, the community wants to ask you, as individuals either personally or through a love one, in the present or the past:
· What would responsive advice, support and referral look and feel like?
· What are the current barriers that make it difficult to obtain advice, support or referral?
· What concrete steps can we take to make this work better?
In order to collect widest possible set of views, we invite you to a meeting at Curl Aberdeen, Eday Walk, AB15 6LN on the 23rd of June (6.30pm-9pm).  Whether you’re still struggling with substance use, at some stage on your recovery journey or your life is or has been affected by someone who is, PLEASE come along and share your thoughts and ideas.
The event is free to participants with lived or living experience.  To help us assess numbers, please book a place via Accessing Support and Advice on Alcohol & Drugs Misuse in the North East Tickets, Thu 23 Jun 2022 at 18:30 | Eventbrite or contact  renata.giszczak@nhs.scot 
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